
Warren “Skip” Highwood 

Memorial Scholarship 

  

Name: 

  

Address: 

  

Phone number:       E-mail: 

  

Any work/volunteer experience: 

What school/program do you plan on attending: 

What is your field of study: 

Have you been accepted: 

  



**Please write an essay of no less than 250 actual 
words explaining why you chose this career path in life as a Fire 
Fighter, Police Officer, EMT or Paramedic.  

This scholarship pays forward not backwards.  If you are already in 
school this scholarship does not go back and pay for the year you are 
currently in, this scholarship is awarded for the education you are about to 
go into.  Must be enrolled by September 1st of 2025. 

  

Send essays and applications by May 1st, 2025  to 
The Warren Skip Highwood Memorial Foundation 

C/O Nancy Highwood 

937 North 350 East 

Chesterton, Indiana 46304  
or you can email it to wshmemorial@yahoo.com 

You will be notified by May 13th, 2025. 

If you have any questions contact Brittany Long at 

wshmemorial@yahoo.com 


